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I absolutely oppose this bill. As a lifetime resident of Oregon, the rights and privileges 

I have enjoyed included responsible gun ownership. This has been a source of 

family-friendly bonding and kinship for all levels of our family. We have always put 

safety and good stewardship at the top of the list and have generations of 

responsible members. To infringe on the long lineage of responsible gun owners is 

simply wrong. We own guns from the vintage to the modern and none have been 

used irresponsibly, but rather for the simple, legal and ethical enjoyment of the 

generations. Again, I strongly oppose this and any other bill that would unjustly 

impact the generations of my family or others. Thank you  


